
King Charles III has been encouraging the public to give back to local 
communities. 

 

In recognition of the work of volunteering and charities locally, the 
Walks of Life Museum is celebrating International Day of Charity.  

This started as a Hungarian initiative to commemorate Mother 
Teresa's death in 2011. To promote solidarity social responsibility 
and public support. On the 17th December 2012, the United Nations 
General Assembly resolved to adopt this, the prime purpose being to 
provide a platform for charitable-related activities all over the world 
Mother Teresa said, “If we have no peace we have forgotten that we 
belong together”. The museum wants to help local volunteers and 
charitable causes promote their work and provide an opportunity to 
fundraise.  

On Saturday 9th September we will offer a stall free of charge in our 
Rural Life barn. This is an opportunity to meet together, share 
experiences of volunteering and raise funds. If you would like to be 
involved please contact us at the Walks of Life Museum, 33 Lincoln 
Road, Tuxford, Newark Notts NG22 0HR  

Tel: 01777 872776  Email: dianehunt08@btinternet.com  


